
 

             PO Box 195415, San Juan, Puerto Rico 00919  787-304-8686  www.ocs.pr.gov  

September 22, 2025 
 
CIRCULAR LETTER NUMBER: 2025-248-AF  
 
TO ALL SURPLUS LINES BROKERS  
 
UNITED SPECIALTY INSURANCE COMPANY  
ADDRESS CHANGE AND REDOMESTICATION 
 
Dear Sirs and Madams: 
  
We are notifying you that the surplus lines insurer United Insurance Company 
changed its statutory, mailing, and administrative address as follows: 
 

“Business Address”, “Mailing Address”, “Statutory Home Office” y “Main 
Administrative Address” a: 

  
1900 L. Don Dobson Dr. Bedford, TX, 76021 

 
Additionally, United Specialty Insurance Company redomesticated from 
Delaware to Texas, effective January 8, 2025. 
 
All persons and entities notified in this circular letter are requested to be 
aware of the change of address and redomestication. If you have any 
questions regarding this notification, please contact our office. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
SIGNED 
 
Suzette Del Valle Lecároz 
Commissioner of Insurance  
 


